Coach House Courier

May 2, 2016

BOARD MEETING



The Board Meeting is Wednesday May 18, 2016 At 7:00 p.m. in the conference room.



Please do not forget that the Annual Meeting will be Tuesday May 3, 2016 at 7:00 in the Recreation Room.

OFFICE NEWS:



We have several things in the lost and found in the office and in the recreation room. Please check the lost and found in the recreation room when you come in.

The office has had a brand new pair of shoes in a Wal-Mart bag turned in. We also have a Garmin fit turned into the office too. Office also has a set of Chevy car keys with the automatic locks on it. Last but not least a key that looks like a mailbox key was found outside of 5605.



Janice Maddux 5675
President of the Board of
Managers has been very ill
and was in the hospital.
We would like to wish her a
speedy recovery and let her
know we are thinking of her.



MAINTENANCE:



Maintenance would like you all to excuse the mess while they are making repairs around the complex. This is your reserve money hard at work.

We received some information listed below and the Board would like to share it with everyone:

